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SECTION-I 

 

 

CLASS: SYBLS 

SEMESTER: VI 

COURSE NAME: CONTRACTS II 

HOURS PER WEEK: 6 hours 

FACULTY NAME: PROF. KRITIKA SINGH 

CONTACT DETAILS: (email id) 

kritikasingh@klecollegeoflawmumbai.edu.in 

CREDITS: 4 

COURSE TYPE: CORE SUBJECT 

COURSE OBJECTIVES: This course is principally designed to equip a law student 

with the knowledge of special contracts apart from equipping himself/herself with general 



principles of contract. The objective of this course is to enable students to understand the 

functioning of commercial transactions and to identify the forms of business organization and 

structuring and the requirement and legal framework of special contracts, sale of goods and 

partnership laws. The intention of this course is to facilitate an understanding of the various 

legal provisions and case studies related to special contracts, sale of goods and partnership 

laws. 

 

COURSE OUTCOMES:  
 

1. Understanding of the theoretical understanding of the contract and its practical 

orientation, need, relevance and challenges. 

2. Apply provisions of sale of goods act in practical commercial transaction and 

comparing those provisions with UK and US Laws. 

3. Analyze various special contracts and their applicability in India and how it is different 

from other countries like France and UK  

4. Evaluate forms of business organization in INDIA and in UK  

5.   Create different drafts of contracts with emphasis on the intricacies therein.  

  

 

 
SECTION-II 

 

 

 CONTRACTS II 

Unit number 
and title 

Unit details Week 
(starting 
and end 
dates) 

Hours per 
week 

Teaching learning 
methods used)/ 
activities and or 
class trips/ dates for 
assessment  

Resource/ 
Reference 
details 

1.Indian 
Partnership 
Act,1932 

 Forms of 
business 
organization 

  3 weeks  2  Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

 Law of 
Contract II, 
with Indian 
Partnership 
Act and Sale 
of Goods 



Act, by R. K. 
Bangia, 
Allahabad 
Law Agency 
(January 
2019) 

  Factors taken 
into 
consideration 
for choice of 
organization 

   1  Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

 Introduction 
to Law of 
Partnership, 
including 
Limited 
Liability 
Partnership, 
by Avtar 
Singh, 
Eastern Book 
Company 
(2018) 

  Definition of 
partnership & 
essentials 

   2  Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

 Introduction 
to Law of 
Partnership, 
including 
Limited 
Liability 
Partnership, 
by Avtar 
Singh, 
Eastern Book 
Company 
(2018) 

 Kinds of 
partnership 

 2 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

The Law of 
Partnership 
along with 
The Limited 
Liability 
Partnership 
Act, 2008, by 
P. S. 
Narayanan & 
Anita Gogia, 
Gogia Law 
Agency 
(2021) 

 Partnership 
property 

 1 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

The Law of 
Partnership 
along with 
The Limited 
Liability 
Partnership 
Act, 2008, by 
P. S. 



Narayanan & 
Anita Gogia, 
Gogia Law 
Agency 
(2021) 

 Rights and 
duties of a 
partner  

 1 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

Law of 
Contract II, 
with Indian 
Partnership 
Act and Sale 
of Goods 
Act, by R. K. 
Bangia, 
Allahabad 
Law Agency 
(January 
2019) 

 Implied 
authority of a 
partner  

 2 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

Introduction 
to Law of 
Partnership, 
including 
Limited 
Liability 
Partnership, 
by Avtar 
Singh, 
Eastern Book 
Company 
(2018) 

 Minor admitted 
to the benefits 
of partnership 

 1 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

Law of 
Contract II, 
with Indian 
Partnership 
Act and Sale 
of Goods 
Act, by R. K. 
Bangia, 
Allahabad 
Law Agency 
(January 
2019) 

 Incoming and 
outcoming 
partner 

 1 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

The Law of 
Partnership 
along with 
The Limited 
Liability 
Partnership 
Act, 2008, by 
P. S. 
Narayanan & 
Anita Gogia, 



Gogia Law 
Agency 
(2021) 

 Registration of 
partnership firm  

 1 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

The Law of 
Partnership 
along with 
The Limited 
Liability 
Partnership 
Act, 2008, by 
P. S. 
Narayanan & 
Anita Gogia, 
Gogia Law 
Agency 
(2021) 

 Dissolution of 
partnership 

 2 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

Introduction 
to Law of 
Partnership, 
including 
Limited 
Liability 
Partnership, 
by Avtar 
Singh, 
Eastern Book 
Company 
(2018) 

   Public notice in 
case of 
partnership 

 1 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

The Law of 
Partnership 
along with 
The Limited 
Liability 
Partnership 
Act, 2008, by 
P. S. 
Narayanan & 
Anita Gogia, 
Gogia Law 
Agency 
(2021) 

2.1 Limited 
Liability 
Partnership 
Act, 2008 

Nature of 
Limited Liability 
Partnership  

2 weeks 1 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

The Law of 
Partnership 
along with 
The Limited 
Liability 
Partnership 
Act, 2008, by 
P. S. 
Narayanan & 
Anita Gogia, 



Gogia Law 
Agency 
(2021) 

 Incorporation of 
limited liability 
partnership 

 2 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

Law of 
Contract II, 
with Indian 
Partnership 
Act and Sale 
of Goods 
Act, by R. K. 
Bangia, 
Allahabad 
Law Agency 
(January 
2019) 

  Partners and 
their relations  

 1 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

The Law of 
Partnership 
along with 
The Limited 
Liability 
Partnership 
Act, 2008, by 
P. S. 
Narayanan & 
Anita Gogia, 
Gogia Law 
Agency 
(2021) 

 Extent and 
Limitation of 
liability of 
Limited Liability 
Partnership and 
Partners  

 1 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

The Law of 
Partnership 
along with 
The Limited 
Liability 
Partnership 
Act, 2008, by 
P. S. 
Narayanan & 
Anita Gogia, 
Gogia Law 
Agency 
(2021) 

 Contributions   1 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

 

 Assignment and 
transfer of 
partnership 
rights  

 1 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

The Law of 
Partnership 
along with 
The Limited 
Liability 
Partnership 



Act, 2008, by 
P. S. 
Narayanan & 
Anita Gogia, 
Gogia Law 
Agency 
(2021) 

 Conversion into 
a limited liability 
partnership 

 1 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

The Law of 
Partnership 
along with 
The Limited 
Liability 
Partnership 
Act, 2008, by 
P. S. 
Narayanan & 
Anita Gogia, 
Gogia Law 
Agency 
(2021) 

 Winding up and 
dissolution 

 1 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

 

 Difference 
between limited 
liability 
partnership 
incorporated 
under limited 
liability 
partnership Act, 
2008 and a 
Partnership firm 
incorporated 
under the 
Indian 
Partnership Act, 
1932 and a 
Company 
incorporated 
under 
Companies Act, 
2013 

 2 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

The Law of 
Partnership 
along with 
The Limited 
Liability 
Partnership 
Act, 2008, by 
P. S. 
Narayanan & 
Anita Gogia, 
Gogia Law 
Agency 
(2021) 

3.1 Sale of 
Goods Act, 
1930 

Significance of 
transfer of 
property  

3 weeks 3 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

Pollock & 
Mulla’s Sale 
of Goods Act 
by Akshay 
Sapre, Lexis 
Nexis (2021) 



 Concept of 
buyer and seller 

 2 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

Contract II 
along with 
Sale of 
Goods Act 
and 
Partnership 
Act, by Dr. S. 
K. Kapoor – 
Central Law 
Agency 
(2017) 

 Difference 
between sale 
and hire 
purchase 

 1 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

Sale of 
Goods Act, 
by R. K. 
Bangia, 
Allahabad 
Law Agency 
(January 
2017) 

 Difference 
between sale 
and agreement 
to sell 

 1 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

Sale of 
Goods Act, 
by R. K. 
Bangia, 
Allahabad 
Law Agency 
(January 
2017) 

 Condition and 
warranty  

 3 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

Contract II 
along with 
Sale of 
Goods Act 
and 
Partnership 
Act, by Dr. S. 
K. Kapoor – 
Central Law 
Agency 
(2017) 

 Delivery of 
goods and its 
rules  

 2 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

Pollock & 
Mulla’s Sale 
of Goods Act 
by Akshay 
Sapre, Lexis 
Nexis (2021) 

 Rules relating to 
passing of the 
property 

 2 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

Law of 
Contract II, 
with Indian 
Partnership 
Act and Sale 
of Goods 
Act, by R. K. 



Bangia, 
Allahabad 
Law Agency 
(January 
2019) 

 Unpaid seller- 
rights and 
remedies 

 1 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

Sale of 
Goods Act, 
by R. K. 
Bangia, 
Allahabad 
Law Agency 
(January 
2017) 

 Auction sale  1 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

Law of 
Contract II, 
with Indian 
Partnership 
Act and Sale 
of Goods 
Act, by R. K. 
Bangia, 
Allahabad 
Law Agency 
(January 
2019) 

4.1 Special 
Contracts 
under Indian 
Contract Act, 
1872 

Indemnity 
Sec- 123 to 125 

3 weeks 3 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

Pollock and 
Mulla’s The 
Indian 
Contract 
Act,1872, by 
R. Yashod 
Vardhan, 
Chitra 
Narayan, 
Pollock, Lexis 
Nexis (2019) 

 Guarantee  
Sec- 126 to 147 

 4 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

Indian 
Contract Act 
and Tenders, 
by Sanjiva 
Row, Delhi 
Law House 
(2018) 

 Bailment  
Sec 148 to 181 
Agency 
Sec 182 to 238 

 9 Group discussion, 
presentation, 
participative 
learning 

Law of 
Contract, by 
M. J. Aslam, 
Thomson 
Reuters 
(2017) 

 

 



SECTION-III 

 

Course Outcome (CO) and Programme Outcome (PO) & Programme 

Specific Outcome (PSO1) Mapping 

 

Course Outcome Programme Outcome 

PO1 PO2 PO3 PO4 PO5 

CO1      

CO2        

CO3       

CO4       

CO5      
SECTION-IV 

 

Course Outcome and Internal Assessment Mapping 

Learning 

outcomes of the 

course 

Components of Assessment 

Internal Assessment 

1 (Class Test) 

Internal Assessment 

2 (Research Project) 

End Semester 

Exam 

CO1: Remember 

and Understand 
     

CO2: Apply     

CO3: Analyze      

CO4: Evaluate      

CO5: Create     

 

 

 


